
Aloha, 

Listed below are Standing Committee Chair service positions we are looking to fill at the District 

Level.  Included is a brief description of the position and activities and events organized by 

previous chairs.  Please announce at your groups and meetings.  Feel free to email me with 

questions or call the Hotline for my contact information. 

Mahalo! 

Janice M. 

 

Public Information: is responsible for creating an understanding and preventing 
misunderstanding of the A.A. program through the public media, electronic media, P.I. 
Meetings, and speaking in community groups.  For example, the PI Chair, organizes a 
committee to assist with representing Kauai AA at the County Fair. Last year the PI 
committee, also organized the successful Gratitude Luncheon. The luncheon honored non 
AA members of the community that have been instrumental in helping AA with carrying 
out our primary purpose.   
 

Cooperation with the Elder Community: oversees and coordinates activities with regard 
to carrying our message of recovery to the older alcoholic.  This may entail attending health 
fairs that specifically address the elder community or distributing AA pamphlets in 
approved doctor’s offices. 
 

Archives:  researches and documents the history of AA on Kauai.  The Archives Chair might 
interview old timers that assisted in creating a new group or were present in the beginning 
stages of a group.  This is a fascinating and rewarding way to meet and honor the AA’s that 
have kept AA on Kauai alive for several decades.  
 

Treatment & Accessibility: coordinates the service work of individual A.A. members to 
alcoholic treatment facilities, sets up means of bridging the gap from treatment to A.A. and 
works to clarify what A.A. can and cannot do, within the Traditions, to help alcoholics in 
treatment.  The chair might work to coordinate a meeting at a recovery center or 
coordinate interpreter’s for the hearing impaired. 
 

Mynah Bird publishes newsletters that focus on A.A. topics,  including actions decided by 
the District. The Mynah Bird Chair submits articles representing Kauai to this 
newsletter.  They might attend a dance, the Thankathon, a workshop or any type of 
relevant information that would highlight our recovery community in action and submit an 
article to the newsletter for publication.  The chair may also encourage other AA members 
to submit articles pertaining to Kauai AA.   


